Lianne Dalziel, MP

Shadow Attorney-General

Labour Spokesperson on Youth Affairs
Labour Spokesperson on Immigration
Labour Spokesperson on Audit & Statistics

5 October 1999

Lesley Ellis

Christchurch 8002

Dear Mrs Ellis

Parliament Buildings
Wellington, New Zealand

Phone 64 4 471 9845
Fax 644470 6786

I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 23 September seeking my support for a

Royal Commission of Inquiry into your son’s case. It would not be appropriate for

me to comment.

YOURS SINCERELY

LIANNE DALZIEL, MP

e-mail c/o: beverley.kirbell@parliament.govt.nz
Interner address: http://www.labour.org.nz
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